

MOOSE NEWS

NOVEMBER, 2021

PRESIDENT: Scott Boner PAST PRESIDENT: Taylor Lisco VICE PRESIDENT: Breck Wagstaff CHAPLAIN: Kyle Haar

TREASURER/SECRETARY: Will Renner

ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer SERGEANT AT ARMS: Rick Wass

TRUSTEES: Jake Marcus Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

****MOOSE NEWS****

TURKEY DINNER AT THE LODGE

Thursday, November 18,5-7 pm

Since the Congregational Church is not having their annual turkey dinner this year, the Board has decided to host our own at the Lodge. Come down and enjoy a full turkey dinner with all the fixings! Please RSVP to Becky at the Lodge Tues-Sat from 4-10 pm.

MONTHLY CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT

We will be hosting a Cribbage tournament at the Lodge on November 13th. Tournament will begin at 1 pm. Be there at 12:30 to register. Registration fee is \$10.

HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE

The Moose will once again host the Downtown Holiday Open House on Saturday, November 20, 2021 from 10 am to 3 pm. If you are interested in having a booth contact Darci Scott.

FREE COMMUNITY THANKSGIVING DINNER

The Terry Rider family and crew will once again host a free community dinner on Thanksgiving Day at the Moose Lodge. Help spread the word!

• ATTENTION LADIES! On May 1st, we began transitioning to One Moose. Ladies, if you would like to join the Moose Lodge or transfer your membership from Torrington or Laramie to our Lodge, please get with us and we will try to get that handled the best we can We as a Board have also decided to waive all application and transfer fees for any women until May 1, 2022. Please help spread the word!

SPACE FOR RENT

The Moose Lodge Board is now accepting applications to rent the space next door (where Friendz was located). Applications may be picked up at the lodge during business hours Tues-Sat from 4-10. or call Becky for more information. Space is currently available.



The Queen of Hearts

Come for dinner and your chance to win!! Your dues must be up to date to participate.

POT IS \$3800



Your President,

Scott Boner